
Northern lights snowmobile club 
Membership meeƟng 
Monday, November 27, 2023 
6:30 PM at 32 South  
 
MeeƟng was called to order by President Sue Frank 
 
Sue welcomed 44 members, and give thanks to the 32 South staff. Two new  members were introduced.  
 
Secretary report approved and seconded and passed.  
 
Treasurer report was discussed by Kerry R. MoƟon approved by John Z. and second by Linda S.  All 
approved. 
A moƟon was made by Dave W. To donate $10,000 to TL – BRT. MoƟon was second by Larry R. All 
approved. 
 
Membership report by Joyce N.  314  members renewed and 28 new members as to date. Total of 342 
members. Joyce also encouraged members to invite a friend and any commercial sponsors. 
 
Sue F. thanked everyone who helped out with the TL – BRT for the meal at Big Stone golf course. The 
snowmobile day was a success with a great turnout of volunteers. 
 
TLBRT updates. ScoƩ Swendson encouraged volunteers to sign up for Saturday’s trail signage. MeeƟng at 
8:30 at the shed. 
 
Christmas party – Saturday, December 2. 5 PM. 84 RSVPs as of today. Encouraged a dish to pass. 
Announced several raffle items. Hoping to review a new logo at that Ɵme. 
 
Overnight ride to Iron River MI. February 6 -9 at the American Inn. Jim N. talked about past trips and 
experiences. 
 
Sue F. Discussed the resignaƟon of Reg Videgar. Looking for a board member to replace him. If 
interested, see Sue. 
 
Other business. 
Discussion of possible weekend meeƟngs to include more members. Also suggested evening rides. 
 
Next meeƟng dates. 
Membership meeƟng 1-22-23.  6:30 PM at Lindy’s. 
See November 27 agenda for more details and dates.  
 
50–50 raffle drawing   
Dave Bacon won $177 and graciously donated $100 back to the club. 
 
MeeƟng adjourned at 6:50 pm.  
 
Respecƞully submiƩed, 
John and Nancy Zabel, Co - secretary  


